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Good afternoon, Deputy Chief Berg. Following are my comments and questions on proposed changes to the CA WVPP:

e Please define ‘authorized employee representative’ and give examples. Is CalOSHA referring to a family member/friend acting
on behalf of an involved person, a lawyer/law firm, union rep(s), or any/all of the mentioned?

e (C.9.B—What does that look like? How long do we retain?

e (C.10.D — What does that look like? How long do we retain?

e (C.11.D — Conducted by whom? The assumption is that debriefings should be done separately as parties to an incident would
likely still be disagreeable if they were in proximity.

| appreciate the opportunity to request clarification. Thank you for the consideration.
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